

# a school to be proud of



Monday 9th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am pleased to enclose your child's Autumn Interim Report.

Interim reports are a snapshot of how your child is approaching their learning and the progress they are making. Their purpose is to help school and home work together to support pupils' learning, identifying any concerns promptly. Parents will receive another interim report in March and a more detailed, personalised Main Report in July.

Key points about your child's progress report:

### **Learning Profiles and Targets**

This report gives an indication of a pupil's attitude to their school life in the form of a 'Behaviour for Learning Profile' for each subject. This is a summary (using Excellent, Good, Requires Improvement or Significant Improvement Needed) of how your child's behaviour impacts their overall learning.

In line with our visible learning characteristics of an effective learner, staff have indicated a learning goal for your child to focus on developing during that subject lesson. Please see the key on the report which will help you identify the target relevant to your child.

### **Projected Attainment**

The projected attainment is a prediction of what a pupil will achieve compared to national expectation, based on their current attainment and if they maintain their current effort. Currently in Key stage 2, your child will only have this for English and Maths. This has been generated from their GL assessments. Later on, during the Autumn Term foundation staff will have generated your child's projected attainment based on post-assessments carried out in their subject areas.

#### **Codsall Middle School**

Wolverhampton Road, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PB Tel: 01902 843177 Fax: 01902 841648 Email: office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk Website: www.codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk







## Parents' Consultation Evenings:

Due to current Covid-19 restrictions, Parent consultations will be run via video calls on our school cloud booking system.

To make this manageable, these consultations will be with your child's form tutor. We have ensured the tutor will have all the necessary information about your child's start to the year. If you have any particular issues about specific subjects, please note them when booking or email the subject teacher directly using the contacts available on the school website.

The evenings available will be:

Year 6: Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> November OR Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> December 4.00 – 6.30pm

### **Booking Appointments**

Please log on to our parents evening booking system

https://codsallms.schoolcloud.co.uk/

to book an appointment to see your child's form teacher (Mrs Deas will be available to see parents of pupils in 6EL on this occasion).

REMEMBER: if you cannot make an appointment on either evening, staff will be happy to communicate with you another time, either via email or on the telephone. **The deadline for booking appointments is:** 

Year 6: Monday 16th November 2020 at 3:30pm.

Your appointments will be a <u>maximum of 10 minutes only</u>. It is crucial you follow the accompanying documentation about the process as your appointment will automatically end after this time and will not to be able to be extended due to the time constraints of the evening.

We trust you find this progress report informative.

Please log into go4schools to access your child's report where you can scroll down and access a report by clicking the 'View report' links. You can then also download, save as a PDF and print copies of the reports which will be available for the whole of the year.

Should you be having issues accessing your child's report do not hesitate to get in touch with me at school jc@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk and I will endeavour to assist you with your issues.

Yours sincerely,

1 Collins

Mrs J Collins Senior Teacher Leader of Numeracy